
DEVIZES & DISTRICT PHAB

Devizes and District PHAB Meetings
After positive feedback from members the
PHAB Committee has decided to reopen
regular meetings, initially fortnightly, from 4th

November 2021.

Our Buses are working again, Please come along to the 
Nursteed Centre for 7.30 pm on Thursday.

In 2022 Meetings resumed initially fortnightly, we are 
resuming weekly meetings from 3rd March.

Please confirm you can come to the Meetings 
to Vicki Gaiger on 01380 722146

COVID Guidelines:
• Please only attend if you have been double jabbed or have a 

medical exemption.

• If you are unwell please do not attend.

• We will clean surfaces that people touch regularly 
• We will provide hand sanitiser
• We will keep windows open to improve air flow 
• Please use face masks as you enter the building until you are 

seated
• We will provide face masks and visors for those who would like

it
• If you have been identified as clinically extremely vulnerable 

please do not attend

We are looking forward to seeing you again soon.


